
Covid Positive Case – Sunday 13 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
Kia Ora 
  
My apologies for the interruption to your weekend but the health and wellbeing of our 
children, staff and community is a top priority.  
 
You may have heard there’s a confirmed COVID-19 case in our community.  
 
What we’re doing: 
 

• We have already contacted the Close Contacts of the confirmed Case therefore if 
you have heard nothing assume you are not considered a close contact by the 
Ministry of Health 

 
What you need to do if you are contacted as a close contact: 
 

• get tested and self-isolate until you receive the result 
 
The good thing for this case is day ten is tomorrow, Sunday, therefore, if you test 
negative there is no need to self-isolate or retest, your children can return to school 
immediately. 
 
The quick actions of staff meant we got on top of this very fast. 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
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